
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
MARCH 17, 2017 

9:30 A.M. 
 

Greenbelt Police Investigating What Appears to be a 
Fatal Pedestrian Hit and Run Accident 

 

On Friday March 17th, at approximately 7:05 A.M., the Greenbelt Police Department 
responded to a report of a person down in the roadway in the area of westbound Greenbelt 
Road, east of Capitol Drive. The victim was located on the right shoulder of westbound 
Greenbelt Road and was pronounced deceased on the scene. We are unable to confirm age or 
gender at this time. 
 
There is no suspect or vehicle information at this time. Anyone who may have witnessed this 
accident or has any information is asked to contact the Greenbelt Police Department at 301-
474-7200. 
 
Please note that there will be periodic road closures in this area during the investigation of this 
incident, including westbound Greenbelt Road at Lakecrest Drive. It is suggested that this area 
be avoided until the scene is cleared. 
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